From: ]

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: September 6, 2017 4:36:19 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 2:36 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment - EGNTNNEEEE

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Louise Ballard

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

I believe that Ontarians are stretched to the max on everything it takes to live in this province!!
Exempting the 1% of course, of which the bulk of the employees of OPG and Hydro One can consider
inclusion.

Hydro keeps increasing,

to cover infrastructure?

To cover Green Energy?

To pay exhorbinant salaries?

Where does the $ go?

Why must we pay more and more, when just across the border in Quebec hydro rates are just a
fraction of our bloated rates?

To continue your steady increases will cause certain hardship for your

customers- retail and commercial.

Only so much money comes into the Ontario household- the low to (is this even here anymore) middle
incomes.

| believe there is room for cuts - at the Top- that can contribute to your need of an increase!

Your increases are hurting business as well. Our flagship businesses have left for the US...more are sure
to follow.

Eventually the people will rise up and protest...if not our generation- then get ready for the next- as
that generation insists on getting it their way!

Louise Ballard

Hydro is the

-- Attachment --
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